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Greetings Members!

Since 1978 our organization has welcomed new 
people to the Hopkinsville-Christian County 
area, connecting them with long-time residents 
by offering engaging activities to learn about 
and explore our community. 

Many people find us through our webpage or 
Facebook page. Others have been invited by a 
member they encountered out and about.   
Traditionally,  we have welcomed prospective 
members with a complimentary lunch when 
they first attend one of  our monthly meetings.

Last year, Covid made our gatherings 
infrequent and irregular, and as we now get 
back to regular activities, and since we have 
welcomed several new members recently, the 
board has decided to offer all members a 
complimentary lunch at our November 10th

meeting. 

We have met so many new friends throughout 
last year and we want to celebrate this with an 
invitation to enjoy a lunch and time together. 

We hope you will join us this month for more 
fun activities and fellowship!

Susan

Sponsored by:

www.facebook.com/HCCNewcomersClub
www.hopkinsvillenewcomers.org

P.O. Box 255, Hopkinsville, KY 42241  
hoptownnewcomers@hotmail.com
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Page 2

OUR PURPOSE:  Hopkinsville-Christian County Newcomers and Neighbors 
is an organization that connects new people in our community together 
with long-time residents in order to learn about the area and to develop 

new friendships while supporting local charities.

NOVEMBER MEMBERSHIP MEETING
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 10th

11:00am – 1:00pm
YMCA Meeting Room

7805 Eagle Way
Lunch – Pizza, salad, desserts, drinks

Please RSVP to leneavecathy@gmail.com by 
Monday, November 8th

If you are inviting someone, please give Cathy their name(s)

We are now accepting membership dues for 2021-2022.                 
Dues are $20  for the entire year! 

During November we will be collecting canned food, soups, 
or microwavable meals.

Please bring items to the meeting or contact  Pat Woods

mailto:leneavecathy@gmail.com
mailto:Pwoods9164@gmail.com
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Click Logos for calendar of events

Book Club 
see page 4

Lunch 
Bunch–
see page 4

Membership 
Meeting–
see page 2 Yard Sale at The Rustic Event 

Center Fri-Sunday 8:00-4:00

Virtual Family 
Story Time 10-
10:30

Virtual Family 
Story Time 10-
10:30

Virtual Family 
Story Time 10-
10:30

Virtual Family 
Story Time 10-
10:30

Virtual Family 
Story Time 10-
10:30

https://www.visithopkinsville.com/
http://www.christiancountychamber.com/
https://www.therusticeventcenter.com/
https://www.visithopkinsville.com/event/virtual-family-storytime/all/
https://www.visithopkinsville.com/event/virtual-family-storytime/all/
https://www.visithopkinsville.com/event/virtual-family-storytime/all/
https://www.visithopkinsville.com/event/virtual-family-storytime/all/
https://www.visithopkinsville.com/event/virtual-family-storytime/all/
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If you want to join one of the groups 
above, lead a group, or have an idea for a 
group, please contact a Board member.

Book Club –Meets monthly on the 1stWednesday
Eloise Miller
Lisa Dean

Crafters –Meets monthly
Kelly Selfe

Lunch Bunch –Meets monthly on the 3rdWednesday
Susan Becker 

Lunch Bunch – On October 20th,  Lunch 
Bunch members enjoyed a hike around 
Hematite Lake, and explored LBL Nature 
Center and Honker Lake. Lunch was 
lakeside, hosted by Susan Becker.

On November 17:
We will go walking at the Sportsplex; 
the perfect place for exercise on chilly 
mornings.  Then we will do some 
shopping at Maurices in Hopkinsville 
Towne Center followed by lunch at 
Panera. Watch your email for more 
information.

Interest Groups

Book Club will meet at 9:30 am 
on Wednesday, November 3rd, at 

the home of Eloise to discuss 
“Carnegie’s Maid” by Marie 

Benedict.

Crafters met on October 21st and had a 
great time painting fall pumpkins.

Crafter will not meet in November but 
watch for December information.
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We are thrilled to welcome more 
new members!

Sayaka Nakagama

Member News

Joyce W 11th

Eloise M 12th

Anchalee P 29th

Kelly S 29th

Mary F. recently participated in an 11 day excursion with Planters 
Passport 50, that took her to Portugal, and on a cruise along the 
Douro River.  To read about all that Mary and the rest of the 
group got to experience, and to learn about future trips offered, 
click here. 

https://www.plantersbankonline.com/Passport50.aspx
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Member Services
Planters Bank

Carolyn Cobb, 270-890-1617 
Carolyn.cobb@plantersbankonline.co

m

Betty Lingenfelter –Liver 
Recipient/Ambassador/Volunteer

Organ/Tissue/Cornea/Blood - DONOR 
AWARENESS

PLEASE JOIN THE ORGAN DONOR REGISTRY
turn "loss" into "life"... Be someone's HERO

If you provide a product or a service that 
would be beneficial to our members, 
please let Amy know 719-688-0147 or 

amymontgomery61@gmail.com.

OFFICER NEEDED
As you may have noticed on 

page 1, we have filled a couple 
of our vacancies, but are still in 

need of someone to serve as  
1st VP/Programs for this 

membership year. If you need 
ANY information, do not 

hesitate to contact any of the 
other board members. 

I am Cindy Robinson, and I was born and raised in northeast Ohio. Our family 
moved around that region a lot because my dad was a United Methodist minister. I 
met my husband, Gregg, during our freshman year at Mount Union College in 
Alliance, Ohio. We settled in Columbus, and after our son, Matt, turned one, we 
started moving for Gregg's career in the hotel industry. I have lived in Chicago, 
Atlanta, Kansas City, Tucson, Houston, Tulsa, and Scottsdale.

After my husband's death in June 2020, I decided to move to Hopkinsville to be 
near Matt and his family. I just recently moved into my house and once it is 
organized, I plan to continue my hobbies of reading, sewing, and counted cross 
stitch. I am also a Precept Bible study leader and since COVID-19, I have been 
leading the study online, using Zoom.

Newcomers and Neighbors has been a great find for me. I love the different 
interest groups and the friendliness and camaraderie of the members. Thank you 
for welcoming me to Hoptown!

mailto:carolyn.cobb@plantersbankonline.com
mailto:amymontgomery61@gmail.com


Date Location Program/Speakers Meal Comments Table Centerpieces

September 8
Shoney’s 
Restaurant
Kickoff Luncheon

Membership 
forms/dues
Sign up for 
Centerpieces and 
Interest Groups

Buffet (pay 
on own)

Susan Becker

October 13
Hampton Inn & 
Suites
210 Richard Mills 
Drive

Lunch and tour 
of hotel

Catered:  
4 Seasons

Bring snacks 
for Police 
Department

Cathy Leneave

November 10
YMCA Meeting 
Room

Pizza Canned Food 
Drive

Amy 
Montgomery & 
Lisa Dean

December 8
Pennyrile Rural 
Electric Community 
Room
2000 Harrison 
Street

Christmas 
Luncheon

TBD Santa For 
Seniors

Cindy Robinson

January 12
H-CC Public Library

Community Room
1101 Bethel Street

TBD TBD Mimi Royster

February 9
Diane Warneke

March 9
Volunteer 
Needed

April 19
Volunteer 
Needed

May  11
Volunteer 
Needed

2021-2022 Meeting Schedule
Hopkinsville-Christian County Newcomers and Neighbors

2nd Wednesday of the month
11:00am-1:00pm (*unless otherwise noted)

Since we currently do not have 
anyone serving in the 1st

VP/Programs position, our board 
is working together to plan 
meeting locations and speakers 
for this membership year. If you 
have a suggestion, please let us 
know.
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